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'PO Box 123

+ Alvir) Texas 77512 0123
1713) 331 6154
1 800-662-TEAM
ITT TELEX - 4938640

October 6, 1989

United States
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555+

Attn: Mr..Ledyard B. Marsh, Chief
Mechanical Engineering Branch
Division of Engineering and System Tech.

Gentlemen:

Subject: Information Regarding Team, Inc.,
Flange Leak Repair Devices and Sealants

In our letter to you dated September 29, 1989.regarding our
flange leak' repair' devices and sealants, there was a typo-
graphical error on page 7, 4th paragraph, last sentence. This
sentence.should read:

"The calculated value is that amount of sealant pressure
which would not appreciably increase the stud stress "

I apologize for this-error and would appreciate you making the
necessary correction and notifying the people to whom you may
have'given copies of'this correction.

Sincerely,
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George W rrison
Senior V ce President
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